
VRCBC Annual General Meeting & Monthly General Meeting – January 11
th

  

The 2011 Annual General Meeting and the first general meeting of 2011 will be held Tuesday, January 11th 

on the second floor of the Burnaby Lake Clubhouse, starting at 7:00pm. The Clubhouse is at the end of 

Sprott Street where it intersects Sperling Avenue. This link ( www.twilighterrugby.com/info.html ) has a 

photo of the clubhouse and a map showing its general location. There is a large parking lot next to the 

Clubhouse. 

 If you are coming from the west on Hwy #1, take the Sprott Street exit (Exit #32), turn left at the 

first set of lights onto Sprott Street, go straight ahead through two more sets of lights and you will 

be looking directly at the Clubhouse. 

 If you are coming from the east on Hwy#1, take the Kensington Avenue exit (Exit #33), bear right 

onto Kensington Ave, turn right at the first set of lights onto Sprott Street and you will be looking 

directly at the Clubhouse. 

We expect to be ordering pizza and the Clubhouse has a cash bar. Guests are always welcome. 

http://www.twilighterrugby.com/info.html

